
Subject: FW: Thanks (re: pesticides)
Date: Mon, 29 Jul 2002 18:38:17 -0700

From: Ernie Crist <ernie_crist@dnv.org>
To: "FONVCA (E-mail)" <fonvca@fonvca.org>
CC: Mayor and Council - DNV <Council@dnv.org>, Directors Team <managecomm@dnv.org>,

Ken Bennett <Ken_Bennett@dnv.org>, Richard Boase <Richard_Boase@dnv.org>,
Richard Boulton <Richard_Boulton@dnv.org>

 
-----Original Message-----
From: Jocelyn Leney [mailto:jocelynleney@hotmail.com]
Sent: Monday, July 29, 2002 3:50 PM
To: ecrist@dnv.org
Subject: Thanks (re: pesticides)

Councillor Crist:
Thank you for your kind words in your letter of July 24, 2002.  Before
coming to the most recent Council meeting, I watched the internet videos of
previous council meetings dealing with pesticides, and I must say that I was
impressed with your statements about pesticides.  It is wonderful to see a
member of local government who is so progressive and action-oriented.  It
seems that you have taken the phrase "think globally, act locally" to heart,
and are putting it into practice.  I hope that recent decisions by the City
of Vancouver and Port Moody will demonstrate to the rest of Council that
many municipalities are heading in the direction of a pesticide ban.
I wish to sincerely thank you (and the other Councillors who supported this
issue) for your inspiring words and actions, and I encourage you to continue
to fight for healthier citizens and ecosystems.
Thanks again,
Jocelyn Leney 

  _____  
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